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Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

            Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

Standing Board Positions: 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne* 

28modela@att.net 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)  

Member-at-large: 

Tom Romine* 

Committee Chairpersons: 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne 

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  2018 Southside A’s Club Events  

 

March 3 MYSTERY TOUR! (see inside) 

March 15-17 Racetrack Adventure – CAMAFC – 
Barber Motorsports/Talladega 
Speedway 

March 22-25 Savannah, GA (three-night) 

April 1 Easter Day Avondale Parade 

April 21 Monastery of the Holy Spirit, Conyers 

May 12 Car Games, Chattahoochee Bend State 
Park, Newnan 

May 28 Memorial Day Parade, Senoia 

June 2 Summer Social at Besch’s 

TBD Tour to Rabun Gap Nacoochee School 
and environs. (three-night) 

July TBD Kennesaw Mountain – Barnsley 
Gardens 

August TBD Georgia Infantry Museum, Columbus 

September TBD Fall Tour-Dick & Jane 

October TBD Swan House Tour & Brookhaven 
Country Club 

October 17-20 Sweet Home Alabama Tour 
w/Central Alabama club 

November TBD Annual Business Meeting 
 

2018 Events of Interest   
 

April 12-15 MARC Membership Meet, Granville, 
OH 

May 3-5 Southeastern Touring Group Spring 
Tour to Low Country Tour, SC 

May 17-20 Social Security Run 

June 24-July 1 MARC Nat’l Meet, Branson, OH 

June 24-29 MAFCA Nat’l Convention, 
Sparks/Reno, NV 

Sept. 29-30 Atlanta Concours d’Elegance, 
Chateau Elan. 
Saturday show is for clubs and 
individual collectors. 

December TBD Christmas Open House – Bentley’s, 
Maysville 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 20, 2018 

FIRST DAY OF SPRING!

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Notes from Our Director 

 We had a really good turnout for our Valentine’s Day tour to Woodbury. If you 

missed it, you missed a leisurely drive, great fellowship and some nice picture taking. 

The good news is we’re just beginning. We have some exciting tours planned for the 

Spring and Summer months. The week we have a tour to ………well, you just have to 

come out to our first mystery tour. Look for details in this newsletter. We’re also going 

to be starting our evenings out for ice cream Thursday’s. I’ll be sending out information 

soon on our meeting place and time. For those interesting in joining our friends in 

Alabama, they have planned a visit to Barber Motorsport starting March 15th. On 

March 22nd, we’ll venture over to the Georgia coast and visit Savannah and the historic 

Henry Ford town of Richmond Hills. April we’ll attend an Easter Parade in Avondale 

Estates. You get the point, we’re just getting started and I think we’ll have our best 

touring season ever. 

As I mentioned last month, make sure your car is ready to go. If you need help just 

reach out and we can get you going. We want to have a safe and pleasant touring 

season. So, get your luggage ready and let’s go! 

See you real soon, I hope on the road, 

-Jim   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
1st   - Richard Buff 25th –  Taylor & Judy Merrill 
2nd -  Larry Peterson 26th  -  Charlie & Barbara Biggs 
6th   -  Phil Meyers  
6th  -  Pam Bohanan  
8th  -  Mike Foran  
10th – John Keller   
14th  - Carol Foran  
16th  - Betty Fagundes  
16th  - Cheryl Simpson  
18th  - Mike Harrington  
  

Editor’s Note:    

As Jim says above, we’ve got lots of fun touring coming up, 

starting with our first “Mystery Tour.” Details in the box next 

door. 

You’ll see info on other goings-on in the following pages, along 

with recaps of the Valentine’s Day Tour, and the first Tech 

Meet of the year; thanks to Cub Reporter, Bob Simpson, for 

giving us the details. 

Be sure to take note of national events, and related info from 

MAFFI, MARC and MAFCA. 

--Gwyneth  

MYSTERY TOUR! Saturday, March 3. 

MEET: Sam’s Club, Sharpsburg 

 9:30 am; depart 9:45 

RSVP: So we know you’re part of the caravan – 

Gwyneth: gwynshot@aol.com  

mailto:gwynshot@aol.com
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Beautiful Savannah and Historic Richmond Hill in March! 
Arrival Thursday, March 22, departure Sunday, March 25. 

 

UPDATE and some DETAILS: March 22nd will be a travel day for all those going. Naturally, we will have 

two groups. Those that trailer their cars to the hotel should make arrangements to be at the hotel by mid-

afternoon for check-in. There is plenty of room at the hotel for the expected number of trailers.  

FOR THOSE DRIVING MODEL A’s:   

MEET: 8:30 AM, and prompt departure at 9:00am. Flash Food Gas Station, 8075 Wells St, Senoia, GA 30276, 

at the corner of State 85 and 16 in Senoia at 8:30 am for a Everyone should have used the facilities and 

topped off their gas tanks prior to leaving at 9. Here is the address for Flash Foods:  

NOTE: We will not gas up again for 132 miles, so make certain that your car is full before leaving the Flash 

Foods. 

Detailed driving instructions will be given out at our start point. We will pick up additional participants 

at Monticello, Ga. just off Hwy 16, about 1 hour after we leave Senoia. There will be no gas at this location 

and we do not intend to stop long. Those needing to take a quick bathroom break should do it here. 

We will have about six cars from this point. We need to try and stay together, but leave enough distance 

between cars for sudden or unexpected stops. I will lead and will maintain a speed of about 45 - 50 mph.  

THURS. EVENING: We don’t have a formal sit down dinner on Thursday evening but there are a number 

of chain restaurants in the area. There is a Cracker Barrel next door to the hotel … the shortest walk to a place 

to eat.  

FRIDAY:  A day in Savannah. Dinner at Pirate’s House. 

SATURDAY: Richmond Hill/Henry Ford Museum, followed by Fort McAllister State Park. Dinner at 

Love’s Seafood Restaurant (non-seafood menu items, too). 

SUNDAY:  Return home. 

HOTEL: 
Quality Inn I95 Savannah 
17007 Abercorn St, Savannah, GA 31419 
(912) 925-1212 

King room/non-smoking is an average $80/night +tax. RESERVE BY MARCH 1! Reference "Old 

Car Club" or "Wingo" for the group rate.  

IMPORTANT NOTE: Be sure to email your car’s tag number to Gwyneth by March 20! Must have for 

Savannah parking privileges.  gwynshot@aol.com.  

mailto:gwynshot@aol.com
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VALENTINE’S DAY  TOUR  

Saturday, February 17, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ah, yet another enjoyable tour with friends, food, scenery and Model A’s! Jim Wingo put together a nice 

outing in honor of Valentine’s Day, leading us from Senoia to the small town of Woodbury to have lunch at 

the charming Black Bird Café. Several people met us at the restaurant, including guests and prospective new 

members, Mark and Pat Gamble from Pine Mountain. They were accompanied by their daughter and son-in-

law. Afterwards we spent some time visiting the local antique stores.  

Our return journey took us to the town of Concord, 

where we had a great photo op in front of a ‘30’s-

style mural for Diamond Brand Peaches.  

Thanks to Jim for heading up the fun day. 

Participants: Jim Wingo & daughter, Anne Marie; Mike & 

Gwyneth Shotwell; Dick Carne & Pam Rader; Bob & Cheryl 

Simpson, Tom & Liz Romine with their daughter and son-in-

law; Fred & Kathy Huey; Jack & Drena Miller, Terry & Niva 

Atkins, David & Dianne Gerken and Dianne’s sister, Kryste 

Taylor; Pam Tyler.  
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Highlights of February Board Mtg. 

Feb. 9, 2018, Partners Pizza, Braelin Village 

Meeting called to order by Jim Wingo. Previous 

minutes accepted. 

New Business: Jim Wingo approached vendors to 

advertise in the newsletter.  They will provide gift 

certificates to use as door prizes at future club 

events.  Jim will forward vendor information and 

certificates to Gwyneth for the newsletter and 

Cheryl as treasurer. 

Suggestion made that Dick Carne schedule a 

planning meeting for tours June – December 2018. 

The meeting probably should occur the beginning 

of April. 

Mike Shotwell suggested we make a monetary 

donation to support high schools or technical 

schools having automotive classes for car 

restoration. Pasadena High in California is doing 

this. A decision was made to have a sub-committee 

research schools teaching restoration; perhaps 

there is a local institution we could support. 

Vice-President: Pat Tyler reported that mileage 

check list is almost complete. Due by Feb. 28. 

Next meeting: March 14, 2018, 12 noon. Partners 

Pizza, Braelin Village, Peachtree City.

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANGE YOUR CLOCKS 
SATURDAY NIGHT, MARCH 10! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of December 31, 2017: $3,271.61 

Deposits: Dues; Holiday Party 
50/50 

$195.00 

Expenses: Party favors, 12th  night 
lunch; MARC Annual region 
renewal; MAFCA Annual 
liability Insurance; MAFFI – 
Donation for Museum fund 

$267.80 

Balance as of January 31, 2018: $3,198.81 

 

Great opportunity for youngsters! 
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MODEL A STEERING MYSTERY SOLVED! 

Southside A’s Tech Meet – Reported by Bob Simpson 

Seventeen members of the Southside A’s met 

at Technical Director Tom Romine’s shop on 

Saturday morning February 10th to learn 

about the Model A steering system.  Coffee 

and donuts started things off and we got to 

talk and visit a little while before getting 

down to business.   

 

The Model A steering system can be intimidating.  Many Model A’s are 

driven around with excessive play in the wheel, stiff or binding steering 

and other issues.  Most of us are hesitant to tear into the steering gear 

assembly to replace worn parts.  Also, attempts to make adjustments to 

the steering system can damage parts and 

make things worse if not done properly.  

Over the years, many systems have either 

not been lubricated at all or grease has been 

used instead of the proper oil. 

Tom Romine guided us through a complete 

rebuild of a 2 tooth steering gear and all 

steering column components.  Dick Carne 

provided the worn out steering column and 

gear.  He also wrote the check for the replacement parts!  The group 

enjoyed seeing and participating in the work.  If you need to give your 

steering some attention, our vendors can supply all the parts needed to 

repair or rebuild it.   There are kits available for a complete rebuild or 

separate components can be obtained if just certain parts are bad and 

need to be replaced.  

When the seminar was over we enjoyed a great lunch of Chili Dogs, chips, slaw and some delicious 

baked goods.  Thank you Liz Romine!  After lunch Director Jim Wingo went over tour destinations, 

activities and dates for this year.  He asked 

the group to pass along ideas for future 

Technical Seminars to Tom Romine and 

thanked him for the great job he is doing.   

Attendees :  Tom Romine, Bob Simpson, Charlie 

Biggs, Jim Wingo, Pat Tyler, Don Pelham, Johnnie 

Hobbs, Luke Hobbs, Phil Meyers, Ray Besch, 

Terry Atkins, Steve Searock, Bill Patterson, Jason 

Carne, Dick Carne and Frank Benford. 

Gathering strength for the seminar. 

Instructor Mr. Romine 
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Monthly Member Photos: This month we begin a new feature that will showcase our wonderful 

members and their cars!  (And don’t worry if you don’t own a Model A . . . we’ll feature you as well)   

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Jack and Drena Miller: This month we feature Jack and Drena Miller, 

longtime vintage car officionados. Here they are with their lovely 1931 A-400.  

Jack tells us that he drove a 1931 standard Model A Coupe throughout high school and college, a car that he 

paid all of $45 for, and it even came with a rebuilt engine.  To earn money over that time Jack actually bought 

and sold Model A’s, with some 75 of them passing through his hands; he can certainly tell us all a thing or 

two about these wonderful cars.  In fact, that original “A” is still in the family, being driven by Jack’s 

grandson who has driven it enough to have replaced tires twice.  He lives in Florida and will be married in a 

few months time. 

I asked Drena what she likes best about being involved in the hobby and she promptly said, “All of it.” Asked 

which tour she’s enjoyed the most she replied, “Every one; I was born to tour. And you can quote me on 

that!”  True to her word, she and Jack have toured extensively with all their cars, from their A-400, to brass 

cars, a 1921 Rolls Royce Silver Ghost and their classy 1930 Duesenberg. 

These two have embraced the car hobby with gusto and their enthusiasm is contagious. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

“Enthusiasm is the yeast that makes your hopes 

shine to the stars.” 

--Henry Ford 

What a stylish trunk for a stylish car. 
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FUEL SHUT-OFF VALVE 

Reprinted from MAFCA On the Road 

Submitted by Dexter L. Blethen, Longview, Texas 

Easy removal or installation of Model A fuel shutoff valve from 

Model A gas tanks can be accomplished by procuring a 5/8 x 14 

thread nut (NF) and hand tighten it on the outlet of the valve. This 

gives a surface to use a wrench without damaging the threads. 

A quick, easy way to install a flywheel starter ring instead of using 

a torch is as follows: CAUTION: Do this outdoors  and it works 

just as well in a barbeque pit or stand. Place the ring on the card­ 

board carton it came in or a pile of cardboard. In the center of the 

ring pour some charcoal lighter fluid or some flammable solvent 

and ignite it Be ready, when the box is just ashes and hot coals, re­ 

move the ring with pliers and sit it on the flywheel. Another word 

of caution - make sure you have the ring facing the correct 

direction. It usually falls all the way on for me. 

 

 
 

MAFFI News 

 You asked and we listened! 

As many of you know we have a 

suggestion box at the Model A 

Museum.  For the last few years we have 

gotten several requests for more interactive displays.  At Model A Day 

2017 we introduced, “How to Start a Model A”.  It has become very 

popular for young and old alike, for those who remember when, for 

those who have no idea and everyone in between. Thanks to Joe 

Hornacek and Ken Ehrenhofer for making this happen.  

Please pencil in the 2018 Model A Day on September 15th   in your 

calendar and make your plans now to attend.  You won’t be sorry!  

We also added a PayPal button to our webpage which makes it much 

easier to order merchandise, pay for MAFFI Membership and order memorial bricks.  If you haven’t visited 

our website, http://www.maffi.org/index.htm recently, you may not know about this feature. 

 

 

The Tech 

Corner 

http://www.maffi.org/index.htm
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BARBER & TALLADEGA RACE TRACK ADVENTURE 

MARCH 15-17 

You are invited to attend the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford 
club’s Race Track Adventure March 15- 17 2018.  The meeting 
will be filled with a lot of activities of fun & excitement including 
kicking tires with fellow club members from around the south, 
dinner in a great Model “A” Ford Museum, visiting the Barber 
Motorsports recently expanded museum and the opportunity to 
put your Model “A” Ford on the Motorsports track for several laps. 

For attendees who have never visited the Talladega Speedway an early bird option will be offered, a 
bus tour of the Talladega Speedway and a visit to the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame museum. 

THURSDAY March 15, 2018 (EARLY BIRD OPTION) Arrival and check in at the motel Visit local 
antique stores looking for those great finds you just cannot do without. Prepare Friday morning visit to 
the Talladega Super Speedway tour. The speedway track is 2.66 miles long with 33 degree bank turns, 
seats 175,000 people and cost $4 million dollars to build. The museum tour is a walking self-guided 
tour that takes approximately an hour to complete the three exhibit halls. A 12 seat bus leaves every 
20 minutes for a tour of the track. 

FRIDAY March 16, 2018 Early bird option members depart for the Talladega Super Speedway. Other 
tour attendee’s arrival and check in at the motel. Visit local antique stores looking for those great finds 
you just cannot do without.  The fun will continue Friday evening with the welcome dinner at 6:00 p.m. 
with some good ”ole” Model “A” fellowship, 50/50 drawing, picking and grinning with the Dan Nelson 
Players in Gerald Grizzard’s  Model “A” Ford Museum, 1 mile from the host motel. 

SATURDAY March 17, 2018. After breakfast 7:30 to 7:50 a.m. we will assemble in the parking lot of 
the Lone Star Restaurant (Across from the Motel), at 8:00 a.m. we will depart for the Barber Motorsports 
Museum and Track (To arrive by 9:30 a.m.)  The trip to the Barber Complex will take about an hour 
and half along a scenic route provided in your packet. Upon arrive Model “A” Fords will park in the 
designed area in front of the museum where the group photo for the National Newsletter and Club 
Newsletters will be take in front of  the building.. The Museum has over 1200 vintage and modern 
motorcycles as a substantial collection of lotus and other race cars. These bikes range from 1902 to 
current-year production with approximately 600 of the 1200 motorcycles on display at any given time. 
Taking your Model “A” Ford on the 46’ wide, 2.38 mile long track with a 80’ of elevation and 17 turns 
most of which are flowing and will be a real treat for Henry’s finest. After the tour we will have lunch at 
Laney’s restaurant in Leeds Alabama. 

DETAILS: If you would like to tow your Model “A” Ford to the meet there is a designed parking area for 
tow vehicles 1 mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 835-
2998 or Cell (256) 310-6463. 

All reservations at the Sleep Inn, must be made no later than February 15, 2018 in order to receive the 
group discounted rate of $79.00 plus tax. Be sure to mention that that you are with the Central Alabama 
Model “A” Ford Club when making your reservations, Contact the Sleep Inn at (256) 831-2191, the 
address is 88 Colonial Drive, Oxford, Alabama. 

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford, Alabama. Registration form attached, If you need 
additional information: contact Gerald Grizzard: Office (256) 835-2998, or Cell: (256) 310-6463, 
Email: Gfireman52@aol.com or Paul M Majerick (334) 312-3029 emailpaulmajerick@aol.com 

REGISTRATION FORM ON NEXT PAGE…. 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:paulmajerick@aol.com
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2018 National Events 

 

MARC Membership Meet 

Granville, OH 
April 12-15, 2018 

You are invited to Granville, OH, located approximately 25 miles east of 

Columbus. The town was settled in 1805 by Revolutionary War veterans, 

mostly from New England, and resembles a New England Village. 

Granville is also home to Dennison University. 

Host Hotel: Cherry Valley Lodge, 800-788-8808, code MARC. 

Singles/Doubles are $99 +tax. 

For more info, visit the MARC website: modelarestorers.org  

 

 

MARC National Meet 

Branson, MO 
June 24-July 1, 2018 

The 2018 National Meet will be in wonderful Branson, MO, and 

include such events as a dinner cruise on the Branson Belle Riverboat, 

Grand Tour to Silver Dollar City, Scenic RR tour into Arkansas, and 

more. 

For more info, visit the MARC website: modelarestorers.org 

 

 

 

 

MAFCA National Meet 

Reno-Sparks, NV 
June 24-29, 2018  ddd 

Hosted by the Northern California Regional Group 

For more information and Early Bird registration, visit: 

http://ncrgmafca.com/2018MAFCAConvention/2018index.html 

 

 

 
CONTINUED, NEXT PAGE…. 

 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
http://ncrgmafca.com/2018MAFCAConvention/2018index.html
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MARC NATIONAL TOUR 

ELKINS, WEST VIRGINIA 

September 17-20,2018 

Bring your Model A and family to this historic town in north 

central West Virginia, filled with history, charm and beautiful 

countryside. 

Come make your “Mountain Memories” here with your other 

family in “Almost Heaven,” “Wild and Wonderful,” Elkins, West Virginia. 

Don (304) 516-1834 or Jim (304) 290-2930 
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Items For Sale

WANTED:  (New) Need a restorable 1928-29 

Model A Ford Roadster Pickup or major body 

parts such as cab. Any help appreciated.  

Tom Gormley  -   

Phone: 203-405-1893 t27sedan@aol.com 

Member of Model A Restorers Club of America.   

 

    FOR SALE: (New)1931 Slant Windshield Town 

Sedan. “B” engine with Riley Overhead Valve Head; 

Carter downdraft carb; exhaust header; engine 

develops around 110 HP. 1939 Ford transmission; 

Borg Warner O/D. Also has trailer hitch, 2 

speedometers, and much more. Inquire for full list.  

Black on Black, all steel car. $29,500. 

 Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Deluxe Tudor. All 

original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

FOR SALE:  A 1930 Model A Ford Coupe 

with rumble seat.  This car belonged to my 

brother who passed away last month.  The car 

is in my possession as he left no 

wife/children.  The car is running, has 

hydraulic brakes.  Glass/interior is in good 

condition and paint is in fair condition.  Car is 

also a 12 volt system.  Please call for more 

info.  Pictures can be provided upon 

request.  Asking $10,000. 

Larry Pettis, 229-344-3413. 

   

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

     FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 710-2153 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500. Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

 

 

mailto:t27sedan@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

 

 

 

 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

               

          
 

 
 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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                 Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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